Cancellation of Paper-based Salespersons Qualifying Examination (“SQE”)
Scheduled for 17 March 2022

In light of the latest development of COVID-19, the above SQE will be cancelled.

You will be arranged to receive full refund of examination fees paid for the above
examination. No reschedule of examination will be arranged.

Your refund cheque will be drawn in favour of the name provided in your
registration form and will be sent by surface post to the correspondence address
provided in your registration form within 1 to 2 months. If there is any amendment
to the information provided in the registration form, please inform us in writing.
If no request for amendment is received by us by 11:59 pm on 4 March 2022, your
refund cheque will be issued according to the information provided in your
registration form. In case there is any discrepancy on the information provided,
refund payment will be delayed.

Should you have any enquiries, please contact the PEAK Examination Centre
(Email:cpdc@vtc.edu.hk; Telephone: 2919 1467 / 2919 1468 / 2919 1478).

PEAK Examination Centre
Vocational Training Council
22 February 2022


mailto:cpdc@vtc.edu.hk

